		SUITCASES AND DUFFLE BAGS NEEDED HELP!!
My name is Rose Marie Varas I am now serving as your DCCW Commission Service Chairperson.  Together with the District Commission Chairpersons we have come up with three projects for this year.  
FOSTER CHILDREN NEEDS -- SUITCASES and DUFFEL BAGS availability are down to ZERO at the Children’s Home!!  Won’t “YOU” help restore the supply of SUITCASES while giving dignity & confidence to these children?  New/Used 20” to 24” are fine they may be larger if they have wheels, be sure they are in usable condition.  These children do not have much to transport, but they move 3 to 5 times within a year or less to foster homes and having to arrive at the new Foster Parents Home with a garbage bag or a grocery bag slung over their shoulder does not help the transition, nor the child’s confidence!!  Please pray on this great act of compassion and charity.  Remember, our Father has stated:
    “WHAT YOU DO FOR THE LEAST OF MY BROTHERS YOU DO UNTO ME”
These children are between the ages of 1 to 17 years old.  They don’t have much but they depend on LOVE from the children of God. 
Please contact me at:                                                 (anytime throughout Year) 
		Rose Marie Varas                            Phone Home: 813-884-7862
		6413 – Rosewood Drive 	                       cell:  813-857-5855
		Tampa, Florida 33615		      Email rmvaras@verizon.net
You may also bring any donated suitcases/duffle bags to our Workshop on August 29th 2015, (Unable to attend? Please send donations in with someone if possible) or contact me at the above information.  We have a commitment by the Director of the Children’s Home that a Van will be sent to pick them up on that day, or they may be taken to the Children’s Home directly just state who you are, telling them the donation is brought in for  the Service Commission Project.  The address is: 10909 Memorial Highway, Tampa, Florida 33615 if these choices are not feasible please contact me using the information above.   We will be collecting throughout the year, please help us!  Thanking you in advance for any help you can give us with this project.  God Bless us, as we serve our brothers/sisters!  Remember:  
   “WHAT YOU DO FOR THE LEAST OF MY BROTHERS YOU DO UNTO ME” 

May Our Lady of Good Council continue to guide and bless us!
ROSE MARIE VARAS
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